
Ronald D. Valenti, Ph.D.
Superintendent for Schools

Superintendent’s Message

November 1, 2024

Dear Members of the Eastchester School Community:

Earlier today, the Superintendent’s Office received notification that a District employee was

arrested off District premises. Although the District is unable to comment on specific personnel

matters, the District’s practice in such circumstances is to immediately place an employee on

administrative leave pending a District investigation. During such reassignment, the employee is

not permitted on District property.

As this is both a personnel and legal matter, we are unable to provide any additional information at

this time; however, we wish to assure our families that the safety of our students and staff is always

our top priority.

Sincerely,

Ronald D. Valenti, Ph.D.

Superintendent of Schools
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